
APRIL 5th PAC MEETING 2023 
Held Online (Zoom) 

 

Chair: Tasha Murray 

Note-taker: Ajibola Ariyibi 

 

11 in total attended the meeting. 

 

The meeting started at exactly 7:00pm 

1) WELCOME AND INTRODUCTION: Everyone in attendance was welcomed by 

Tasha, we are 7 in total who attended the meeting and Tasha asked if anyone 

have additional agenda for the present meeting.  

2) APPROVAL OF AGENDA AND JANUARY 25, 2023 MINUTES: Tasha asked for 

approval of the meeting and all in attendance approved of the last minutes of the 

meeting . 

3) VICE PRINCIPAL REPORT BY MS STACK: Ms Stack provided a school report: 

• There are 12 kids on the school Basketball team, and the kids had a great 

time in learning skills. 

• Ms. Stack also said Track is back to the school and the kids are happy to be 

part of the school track team. 

• Term 2 report cards are posted but a lot of parents are having issues in 

accessing the reports. The Burnaby district board is encouraging all parents 

to access the reports on the students accounts as soon as possible. Please 

ask the office for help if needed. Family accounts are not available for now 

so parents have to login differently to see and view individual student 

reports cards. 

• A school garden has been approved. Maintenance will provide up to 3, 2 X 

6 X 2 feet metal bins and donate the soil. The garden activities will be tied 

into the school curriculum. The school will need help with the garden and 



Dayna Reid and husband have offered help because her husband is an 

horticulturist. Location of the garden beds to be determined. 

• Volunteer Appreciation Day is May 18th at 9am with refreshments and 

there will be some entertainment too. 

• High Tech in-class field trips were already done and the students enjoyed it. 

• The Twitter account for Glenwood is open and a lot of things happening in 

the classrooms are being posted on the school Twitter account. 

4) TREASURER REPORT BY RONALDO AZEREDO: Ronaldo talked about December 

to March financial statements; the accounts are in good shape. In Gaming 

Account there is $ 2,020 and all things budgeted for has been met. 

5) DPAC UPDATE BY SARINA BUDIAL AND DAYNA REID: Sarina talked about the 

last DPAC meeting which was held in February which focused on emergency 

preparedness of various kinds. Next DPAC meeting is April 11th on Budget 

planning and April 17th for a general meeting. 

6) VICE-CHAIR/CHAIR REPORT BY TASHA MURRAY 

7.1) EASTER EGG HUNT: Tasha talked about the Easter egg hunt happening on 

April 6th at 2pm. Thanks to family sponsorship, each student will receive a prize 

and treats. 

7.2) RECRUITING FOR PAC EXECUTIVE FOR NEXT SCHOOL YEAR: Tasha said the 

Glenwood PAC needs new executives for next school year and if we know anyone 

who might be interested, we should let her know. 

8) OTHER BUSINESS/ROUNDTABLE: 

• Ms Stack talked about the Grade 7 camping activities which will be two 

days camping activities (June 12-14). 

• FUNDRAISING: There will be a spring plant fundraising sale. 

• Staff Appreciation Day will be June 12th and lunch will be provided to all the 

staff; volunteers are needed to setup the appreciation day. 

And the meeting was concluded by exactly 7:37pm. 


